Grutto Pass 2020 Sales Period Extended

Grutto Pass 2020 sales period will be extended until Wednesday, March 31.

Although the pass is valid until Wednesday, March 31, please note before
purchasing, that those who start using the pass on or after Tuesday, February 2,
will have less than two months until the expiration date.

After Monday, February 1, 2021, Grutto Pass 2020 will only be available at the
sales counter of the participating facilities.

*Grutto Pass 2020 will not be available for purchase at The University Art
Museum, Tokyo University of the Arts or other facilities that are closed.

Due to the novel coronavirus outbreak, Grutto Pass partner facilities are putting
measures in place which may affect the use of your Grutto Pass.

The following are examples of changes at some facilities.

Changes in the exhibition dates and content.

Limited opening hours.

Facilities may be closed temporarily without prior notice.

Extended temporary closures, without a confirmed reopening date.
Requirement of timed entry reservation.

Some partner facilities that are open do not accept the use of Grutto Pass.

*Before you purchase the pass or make your visit, be sure to contact the
facility or check their website for the latest information.

Please also be sure to check the “Notice” (terms of use) section of the Grutto Pass

before use.




